Web Services Advisory Committee
Chairman’s Notes: 03/10/2011

The Web Services Advisory Committee was called to order with the following in attendance: Andy
Fletcher, Chair; Anne Allen, Debra Amirin, Margaret Fields, Kris Kirmse, Carlos Morales, Melanie Ross,
Jeff Stevens, Dan Williams, Allen Wysocki and Area Expert Member, Fedro Zazueta.

Our first agenda item was a review of the ufl.org issue. After speaking with Dr. Phillips, it was decided
we’d continue the support for the existing ufl.org web sites. Going forward, we’ll support sites that have
only the .org extension rather than ufl.org for those that are a separate entity from UF.

Dan Williams then gave a brief update of the mobile web application. He stated that the team has
completed the application and is currently in test mode. We discussed the need for a marketing
campaign once testing is complete.

Next, Fedro distributed a draft of the Web Services report for the IT Strategic Plan. After a review and
discussion of the items in the report all members agreed to the plan as well as the prioritization of the
listed items.

Our final discussion item was regarding the formation of subcommittees. We reviewed the need for
these committees in order to get more work done in a quicker time frame. Each subcommittee would be
chaired by a member of the Web Services Advisory Committee and take the issues in the areas. The
following subcommittees were established with each chair volunteering to take on that role.

- Policy Subcommittee: chaired by Debra Amirin

- Mobile Subcommittee: chaired by Dan Williams

- Social Media Subcommittee: chaired by Jeff Stevens
- Ufl.edu Web Subcommittee: chair TBD

The meeting concluded with a reminder that our next meeting takes place on April 14, 2011.



